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Oregon voters approved our vote by mail system of voting for our state. We have 

successfully used the vote by mail method of voting for years. We, the people, 

determined that this is what is good for our state. No one outside of Oregon has the 

right, privileges, or power to change what we the people and legislature choose for 

Oregonians.  


